
Signs, Posters and Flyers 
Signs, posters and flyers are to be posted on bulletin boards available in the halls. Approval to post any 
materials needs to be gained from the Office of Residential Life prior to posting. Signs posted without approval 
will be removed. Students cannot advertise for companies or organizations outside of the college, on college 
property. Signs should not be posted on clear-glass doors due to blocking lines of sight. Students should utilize 
appropriate tape when hanging posters so that College structures are not damaged. 
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